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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
To all interested parties: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, pursuant to Education Code section 17558, the Petaluma City 
Schools will hold a public hearing to discuss granting an easement to Pacific Gas and Electric 
Company for Installation and Maintenance of Underground Electric Conduit at the District’s 
Transportation Yard site, located at 993 Lindberg Lane, Petaluma, CA 94952. If there is no formal 
protest, the District’s Governing Board may adopt the resolution to convey the easement at the end 
of the hearing. 
 
Public Hearing: Petaluma City Schools 
 
Address: Via Zoom, accessible at https://www.petalumacityschools.org/Page/141 
 
Date and time: June 14, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. 
 
For more information, please contact Lori Hirasa, Business Services, at lhirasa@petk12.org. 


